



May Newsletter:



A LETTER FROM TONY REYES



Executive Director Tony Reyes- This monthly letter is meant to give PASS supporters and friends a closer look at our journey towards enriching the lives of under-resourced youth. I hope you enjoy reading it as much as I love leading our organization.

Collegiate student-athlete interactions with our students are invaluable because they expose young minds to new worlds and opportunities, connect youth to positive role models and most importantly, create memories that everyone will remember the rest of their lives.

THANK YOU student-athletes, leaders and college coaches for sharing your tennis passion and lives with our students!

Phone : (602) 686-3869

Email : tony@passkids.org

Website: www.passkids.org

Learn More







Northern Arizona Men visit Pensar- April 24



BALL Kid opportunity for ASU Sun Devils-April 6 and 20



This April, PASS was able to provide unique Collegiate experiences, teach tennis at schools and conduct regular tennis & education programming for over 450 students. Your contribution will help us continue to authentically change students' lives.



Donate Now